
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 26 June 2003 

4. BELLAMY AVENUE KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Roading Projects Consultation Leader sought the Board’s approval to consult on the Bellamy 

Avenue kerb and channel renewal project.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the Board approve the Bellamy Avenue kerb and channel renewal project for consultation.   
 
 2. That the City Streets Unit be commended for the incorporation of the results of initial 

consultation in the concept plan. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


